
 

 

 

 COVID RESTRICTIONS   
FROM 10th DECEMBER 2021 

 

1) Following the recent introduction by the Government of 'Plan B',  
it is now a legal requirement to wear masks in church.  

 
2) Temperatures will still be taken on arrival. 

 
3) Sanitiser stations will also still be used on entry, 

 also available in the toilets. 
 

4) Singing will be allowed but advise to remain seated. 
 

5) Tracking and tracing will still be used for the time being. 
 


